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Carlene Smith

Subject: FW: Variance for 1112 Southard Street

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Robert Schettig <rcsusa@me.com> 
Date: Tue, Jun 17, 2014 at 11:20 AM 
Subject: Variance for 1112 Southard Street 
To: sgibson@keywestcity.com 
Cc: Charlie Bruhn <kwest822@gmail.com> 
 
 
Sirs; 
I am the owner of 604 Ashe Street, the property which would be most affected by the variance proposed to 
increase the size of 1112 Southard Street by adding a second story to the rear part of the property. I am currently 
out of the country and cannot attend the meeting on Thursday, 19 June, so by means of this e-mail I would like 
to appoint Mr. Charles Bruhn to represent my interests and give him full power to ask questions and make 
comments and/or objections on my behalf. My main desire in so doing is to learn more about the scope of the 
project and the effect it might have on the neighborhood. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Robert C. Schettig 
 
 


